
AG7.i PA17/11528 Trebarwith Crescent
 
Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I have been passed your contact details as we are currently looking to 
register 16 new addresses for our development in Newquay.
 
The site is on Trebarwith Crescent, within the grounds of the old hotel, now 
demolished. In line with the requirements from Cornwall Council, we would 
like to make you aware of the development and the proposed name of: 
 
Trebarwith, 
Trebarwith Crescent, 
Newquay 
 
The properties will be numbered save for the Beach House and Penthouse.
 
Please could you confirm whether you are happy with this? 
 
We have chosen this name as it the site represents the previous location of 
the Trebarwith Hotel and is in keeping with the street naming. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you.
 
Kind regards,
 
Andrew
 
 

Andrew Eddy
Director

w: eddyestates.co.uk

http://eddyestates.co.uk/

